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Paradise Honors Elementary School
15533 W. Paradise Lane
Surprise, AZ  85374
(623) 975-2646
* MUSIC DEPT Begins Recorder Program 1st Quarter *

July 27, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians,


Learning to play the recorder is an integral part of our 4th and 5th grade music program here at Paradise Schools. As you may know, the recorder is a flute-like instrument that is well-suited for introductory musical instruction. It is easy to play and is an inexpensive aid to learning musical notation. 


We have made arrangements with our supplier to offer you “Suzuki” brand recorders at an economical price. This particular model is a three-piece quality unit made from durable plastic which can be adjusted for playing comfort as well as for tuning purposes. We’re offering a recorder set that will include our classroom method book “Suzuki Modern Classroom Recorder”, a cleaning rod, and a case.  


This set is priced at $12.00 and will be available through Mrs. Barajas, during Meet the Teacher, Tuesday, July 31st in the MPR. Please pay online through the school’s e-Funds website beforehand and then bring your receipt (showing us on your phone is sufficient) to the MPR to pick up your recorder and book. Fifth Grade students who attended PHES in 4th Grade will only need to purchase a new book or recorder if they have misplaced them. If you are unable to attend Meet the Teacher, you may come to the Music Room (E6) after school from 2:20-2:45 to pick up your recorder and method book. Just please make sure you or your child brings a receipt showing you paid for the set.  Since we will begin playing recorders right away during First Quarter, it is very important that all students purchase their materials by August 21st.

If you have any questions or concerns about these requirements, you may contact me at 623.546.7282 or kbarajas@paradiseschools.org. Thank you for enriching your child’s musical experience and for your ongoing support of the Arts at PHES! 

Sincerely, 

Kathy Barajas
K-5 Music Teacher
623.546.7282
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